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Date

        We had another great week in our classroom! Our Lesson 2 Reading and Spelling tests have
been graded and entered into PowerSchool, and I am so proud of the effort students put into
showing what they’ve learned. Math tests are still being graded, but those scores will be ready and
entered this week. Tonight, students brought home their Lesson 3 Home Connections, which will
help them prepare for our next round of tests on Friday, September 5th—a little bit of study time
each night will go a long way!
     We are also excited to begin our weekly library visits every Tuesday morning. Please help your
child remember to bring back their library books so they are ready to check out new ones.
     Several parents have kindly asked if we need any supplies—thank you so much for your
generosity! At the moment, our classroom is most in need of Band-Aids, which we go through
quickly. Any donations would be greatly appreciated!
      Thank you for your continued support—I am so proud of all the hard work our class is doing!

Class news

Mrs. Roy’s

Math:  Fluently Add and Subtract Within 1,000
Reading: 

Phonics: soft c and g
Word Analysis: Shades of Meaning
Comprehension: Cause and Effect
Grammar: Subject and Predicate
Writing: Opinion Writing

Social Studies: Studies Weekly Week 14: Human Characteristics
Science: Forces and Motion

What we're learning

September 1 - NO SCHOOL 
September 5 - 1.3 Spelling Test 
September 5  - 1.3 Reading Test
September 5 - Grandparent Picnic (Parents can
attend if grandparents cannot) 12:29-12:54
September 8 - Open House (5pm-6:30pm)
September 19 - Field Trip Money DUE $30

November 7 - Parent Picnic 12:29-12:54

Upcoming events

Students have weekly math and ELA
homework. Please keep this in their binder,

as we review it each day. 

Homework

Please check Parent Square for updates
regarding our classroom! Feel free to

message me there or email me at:
kalynn.roy@acboe.net

Communication


